
Dear All. 

Please be aware that we are sending all letters and messages out to all families, whether 

your children are currently coming to school or not. This is so everyone is ‘kept in the loop’.  

 

A message from Mrs Bridson… 

Dear All,  

You may remember I briefly mentioned before the half term holiday that we are changing 

our approach to supporting those of you still working at home. Despite all the ‘hoo-ha’ over 

1st June we have not forgotten you all!  

Whilst class teachers are still keen to hear from their class members on their class emails, 

they can’t monitor them quite as closely as before, as they now have a full-time teaching 

commitment.  

Mrs Richards is now taking over home liaison. Her focus this term is to support people 

(children and adults) with the challenge of home learning.   

As a school we hope to help navigation through the vast amount of resources on the school 

web-site, to provide workbooks to support leaning and to help with individual learning 

needs. That’s where Mrs Richards come in!  

Mrs Richards will be phoning everyone over the next couple of weeks to ‘touch base’.  

In the meantime, if you require immediate support please do not hesitate to contact her on  

support.teacher@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

Kindest regards  

Mrs Kay Bridson  

 

A message from Mrs Richards … 

Dear All 

Firstly, please know how much we are missing you all. It has been lovely to hear of the 

fantastic things you have been doing at home. I’ve also been lucky enough to see a few of 

you on my daily walks and it’s been so nice to hear of all the lovely creative learning you 

have been doing at home.  

Some of you will know me from Monday and Fridays when I teach Butterfly and Owl Class 

and others will know me as the Art/DT teacher. As these roles are not possible in the 

current situation, I am lucky enough to have been assigned the role of Support Teacher for 

those of you at home.  

You are able to contact me anytime by email on support.teacher@stratford-sub-

castle.wilts.sch.uk.  
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My ‘official’ work hours this term are Monday to Friday 8-3 (except Thurs after 11) so these 

are the times I will be online reading, replying and making phone calls. Please don’t hesitate 

to contact me if I can be of any help. 

I look forward very much to working with anyone who wants to work with me!  

Mrs Richards  


